
De: jacques cochin <jaccochin@wanadoo.fr> 
Objet: Rép : Porsche 910-023 
Date: 21 juin 2023 à 23:31:13 UTC+2 
À: James christie <eurotechgreensboro@icloud.com> 
 
HI, 
 
You just wrote: “ I am sorry but I am unable to answer any of your 
questions.” 
 
That means you could be more involved in this situation than you told me. 
In consequence you will get a summons as a witness in court to testify… 
 
Regards, 
 
Jacques Cochin 
 
 
 
Le 21 juin 2023 à 22:28, James christie <eurotechgreensboro@icloud.com> 
a écrit : 
I am sorry but I am unable to answer any of your questions. 
 
 
 
 
On Jun 21, 2023, at 8:43 AM, jacques cochin <jaccochin@wanadoo.fr> 
wrote: 
Dear James, 
 
Apologizes if you are not the owner/maker of  this fake, but questions 
comes: 
 
- As the car has been into your hands in January 2016 ( see photo on your 
website were you wrote: “A 910 Porsche in the shop for some sorting out”)) 
for how long do you know the frame n° is welded on this car ? 
 
- What is the name and location of the owner/maker of the car ?  As 



obviously you knew him. 
 
- When was the last time you saw it ? 
 
- Have you other pictures and especially on the welded frame N° ? 
 
- Do you know if he had relatives: children etc…? 
 
Please understand that is very important for me to have the maximum of 
infos to stop this counterfeit.This will be on the market soon, so the right 
holders could have many problems for misrepresenting the car ... 
 
Regards, 
 
Jacques Cochin 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Le 21 juin 2023 à 00:08, James christie <eurotechgreensboro@icloud.com> 
a écrit : 
Well Jacques, thanks for the communication. Firstly the “910” here in NC is 
not mine nor did I make it, nor do I have anything to do with it, other than 
knowing the owner, who has recently passed away in an auto accident. 
It sounds like there is a story here-I would like to hear it. I always wondered 
about that “910”. We will never know from the present owner since he is no 
longer with us, and he was never very forthcoming about some of his 
things. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On Jun 20, 2023, at 5:04 PM, jacques cochin <jaccochin@wanadoo.fr> 
wrote: 



 
Hi, 
 
You have written on June 1 2023: 
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I must inform you that I'll sue you for that if you persist to write that the 910 
clone you made is 910-023, as I own the real and only one 910-023…for 20 
years… 
 
I will not tolerate that a fake frame number exist against a true blue chip. I 
send that immediately to Porsche USA. Your fake has a good chance to be 
destroyed. 
 
Regards, 
 
Jacques Cochin 
 
<Capture d’écran 2023-06-20 à 13.46.59.png> 
 
 
 
 


